Work Session-August 8, 2016
Town of Highland Lake, Alabama

The Highland Lake Town Council held a budget work session on Monday, August 8, 2016 at the Anchor.
Mayor Bailey called the meeting to order at 7:00 p.m.

Present: Mayor Gail Bailey
Council members Donna Hanby, Shani Ort, Tim Peek and Connie Vice
Absent: Council member Skip Davis

The purpose of the work session was to discuss and develop the budget for October 2016-September 2017.
All income and expense categories were reviewed and a draft budget was created. The draft will be
updated by Finance Chairman Connie Vice and circulated to the council for review prior to the September
12 council meeting.

Work session adjourned at 9:05 pm.

Respectfully submitted:

Cheryl StofeyyTown Clerk Gail S. Bailey, Mayor />
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